
                                                                                                     
 

                

 
LOUISIANA EARLY CHILDHOOD FAMILY SURVEY 

 
Thank you for participating in the Louisiana Early Childhood Family Survey! The Louisiana 
Department of Education and the United Way of Southeast Louisiana are partnering to conduct this 
statewide survey.  
 
This voluntary survey should take about 10 minutes to complete.  Your responses will be very 
important as we seek improve access to high-quality early learning opportunities throughout 
Louisiana. The information collected from the survey will be used to understand and report family 
satisfaction with enrollment and quality of early childhood programs within a community. This 
means that responses will not be linked to individual teachers, children, or families, or reported at 
the program level. 
 
We will not share the information you provide to us with your child’s early childhood 
program – child care, Head Start, or school. Your responses will never be shared with your 
child’s teacher or anyone else in a way where your responses could be linked back to you or your 
child.  
  
Instructions for completing the survey: 
Please complete the survey by visiting the link below 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Instructions for the survey: 
Complete these questions about your child’s current child care, Head Start, or preschool program. 
Please focus on the child who brought this survey home.  If you have multiple children attending the 
same child care/preschool program, please focus on your oldest child. 
 
 
 
 

Please complete the survey by: 
 
 

April 30, 2016 
 
 

 
Thank you! 

http://pprllsu.com/edsurvey/ 
 

http://pprllsu.com/edsurvey/

